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Miller's Ridge Association 
General Meeting 

 
The next Miller’s Ridge Association 

General Meeting will be held on 19 June, 

7:00 – 9:00 PM at the Summit Ridge 

Community Center, 7460 Scarlet Fire.  

These meetings help to shape our 

community and need your support. One of 

the topics that are up for discussion is the 

Marque and its makeover. We will need to 

vote on the color, restoration and rockwork. 

This sign will give others insight into what 

our community is like. Other topics to be 

discussed at this general meeting are 

community inventory and the status of our 

current available funds. Remember this is a 

general meeting that is open to all Millers 

Ridge residents. Come make a difference in 

our community. 

 

Miller’s Ridge Sign 
 
Thanks to the many people that have 

helped with the restoration of the 

neighborhood sign. A special thanks to 

Tommy Adkisson, Commissioner Pct 4, for 

his attendance and support of the fund raiser 

dinner and to Frank Watson for catering this 

event. Also thanks to the people who 

donated items for the auction and those that 

supported the dinner and auction. $700 was 

raised from the dinner and the auction raised 

$350. The sign is near completion and the 

lettering should be mounted soon. We are 

still waiting for someone to come out and 

remove part of the dirt so that we can repair 

the front wall. A portion of the wall had to 

be removed when they were doing street 

construction. 

 

Neighborhood Safety and 
Security 

  
Just a reminder we need more people to 

sign up for the Cellular On Patrol, we have 

had several vehicles broken into in May. If 

we have more people patrolling our streets 

we will reduce these incidents. I know that 

several people are waiting to take the 8 hour 

class and it should be coming up again. For 

those of you that have taken the 8 hour class, 

you do not have to take it again, just come to 

the next general meeting and fill out the 

application, purchase the new signs and you 

will be ready to get started. We do need all 

the help we can get. It takes volunteers like 

you to patrol our streets. Times are flexible 

so you can be scheduled at your 

convenience to patrol. This is your 

neighborhood; let’s work together to make it 

safe and crime free. 

  

Barry Hunt 

Millers Ridge COP Captain 

 

Help reduce crime in our neighborhood 

by lighting up the dark parts of your home at 

night. This will deter the bad guys. 

Increasing the visibility to your home can 

also help to reduce crime. By maintaining 

your lawn, trimming and removing brush, 

large trees, and overhangs you will increase 

the view of your house from the street and 

reduce the hidden areas. Remember “Safety 

and Security starts at home.” 
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General Neighborhood News 
and Information 

 
After the rain that we have had many of 

the lawns have had a growth spurt. 

Remember it is everyone’s responsibility to 

maintain their yards. If there are vacant  

houses next to you that have not been cut 

or you know of someone that might benefit 

from your generosity, please cut their front 

lawns. This reduces pest and keeps our 

neighborhood looking nice. 

 

Many of the sidewalks in our 

neighborhood are in desperate need of repair 

or replacement. According to Tony 

Vasquez, Street & Drainage Manager, an 

inspection was done and a list was compiled 

of the needed repairs and maintenance. 

However, because of the limited personnel 

and funding, they must address hazardous 

situation as a higher priority and then move 

down the list. If there is an area that we have 

concerns with we can contact Mr. Vasquez 

with an address and they will investigate. If 

they find significant justification they will 

move the maintenance up on their list. Here 

is their contact information. 

 

Tony Vasquez 

Street & Drainage Manager 

avasquez@bexar.org 

           or   

Aaron Martinez 

aaron.martinez@bexar.org 
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